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This bill would create more problems than currently exist. As a business owner on 

water ave in se Portland, I'm all too familiar with how bad things can get when the 

vast amounts of public property isn't monitored properly. With the huge amounts of 

vacant jobs currently, there isn't the manpower to monitor all the public places in 

Oregon to make sure there aren't violations, including drugs, violence, sanitary 

concerns, trafficking, sex work, etc. As a lifelong resident of Oregon, I strongly 

oppose this bill! 


